
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [(408)-287-6878] 

February 25, 2021  

To: House Committee on Economic Recovery and Prosperity; others 

Re: I SUPPORT [HB 3177]...Give Governor Brown the much needed and overdue "boot" with your vote! 

[HB 3177] sends Governor Brown a resounding hint, begin looking for another job. 

If any measure should end up in Oregon's Constitution, [HB 3177] deserves a closer look. 

 

When you get a chance to vote Governor Brown out of office, don't hesitate, do it. 

 

          Respectfully submitted, 

                                                                            /s/ David S. Wall 
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